
Meet the Director
My name is Krystal Lott, this is my second year as The Director of Child Nutrition.
I am a proud resident of Perry County and have an invested interest in the success
of the district. I have been married to my husband, Yancey, for ten years. We have
two sons, Elliott and Ian.

As the Director of the Perry County School District Department of Child Nutrition,
I believe that hungry children can not learn. The department's mission is to provide
nutritious and delicious meals to the district's students so they can be successful in
the classroom.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please contact me at
klott2@pcsdms.us or (601)964-3211.


